
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

1/1 

No: TP17/27 

Friday, 2 June 2017 

Molopo Energy Limited 03R & 04R1 – Panel Receives Review Applications 

The Panel has received applications from each of Molopo Energy Limited and 
Keybridge Capital Limited seeking a review of the Panel’s decision in Molopo 
Energy Limited 01 & 02 (see TP16/26). 
 
A review Panel has not been appointed at this stage and no decision has been made 
whether to conduct proceedings.  The Panel makes no comment on the merits of the 
applications. 
 
To the extent that consent was required for Molopo Energy Limited to make a review 
application, the President has consented to the review application being made.2 

Allan Bulman 
Director, Takeovers Panel  
Level 10, 63 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
Ph: +61 3 9655 3597 
allan.bulman@takeovers.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                 

1
 As of 1 June 2017, we will number all applications (whether initial or review) in relation to the affairs of a 

company sequentially.  Review applications will continue to be identified with an ‘R’ 
2 
 Section 657EA(2) of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) 
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